LOPE.

Dear Mr.Clark,

7ith reference to your letter addresse: to
‘r.lMayne on the 16th ultimo, respecting the date st which
the speclal surveys of the steamers "GRAPHIC" and "HEROICQ"
will become due, I beg to acquaint you that it is considsred
that the next special surveys will become due in June and
fay, 1918, resvectively, and if desired the, Special Survey
%0.2 may then be held. The Special Survey No.3 will,
however, become due when the vessels are twelve years old,
and if the Owners think fit this survey can be held at the
next Special Survey due in June & May 1918 respectively.

In the ordinary ecourse ir.Mayne would have
had the plsasure of writing to you on this subject, but I
an sorry to say that he is away with a ehill.

With kindest regards,

Yours faithfully,

W.L.Clark, EsqQ.,

LIVERPOOL.
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